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February 2022 

Dear parents/ carers  

 

We wanted to share some information regarding our new school building. We are regularly meeting with 

the team to develop the school to meet the needs of all our pupils and ensure we have input into the way 

the school will be set up. 
 

Construction of the new site, on Fairway Road, is 
well underway.  
 
Steelwork installation has been completed for all 
three of the teaching blocks and the floors are 
currently being put in. The next step is for the roof 
to be finished and then the walls, which will allow 
builders/ contractors to start on the internal work.  
 
There have been a few weather-related issues but 
we are on target to move across into the new 
school. This forecast completion date reflects a 
delayed start.  
 
We will continue to update you regarding the 
exciting progress with Lisburne School’s new 
school and know you will be interested in the 
different phases of the building construction. 
 
Lisburne will be moving into the new building from January 2023 with a clear structure and transition 
process in place for all of our children across the 3 sites – individual needs will be our priority and we will 
work together will our families to ensure this is a smooth process. 
 
If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us, thank you for your continued co-operation 
and support. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Sam Benson – Headteacher  

Main Site ~  
Half Moon Lane 
Offerton SK2 5LB 
Tel: 0161 483 5045 
 
Overdale Site ~  
Powicke Drive  
Romiley SK6 3EF 
Tel: 0161 494 5753 
 
Holly Class 
Hardman Street 
SK3 0BJ 
 

Headteacher: Mrs S. Benson, B.Ed., M. Ed. N.P.Q.H.  


